CLUB DE RECREIO

TENNIS NOTICE

Dear Members,

We are pleased to announce that with immediate effect we will increase the
guest limit for the tennis court on Saturdays, Sundays and Public Holidays
after 7:00 pm to maximum of two guests per court. This adjustment is aimed
at providing more flexibility for our members to enjoy the court with their
guests and in response to feedback from concerned members.

We kindly request all members to adhere to the revised guest limit and
coordinate their visits accordingly. By respecting this policy, we can maintain a
harmonious environment that allows everyone to fully embrace the benefits of

our tennis court facilities.

Secondly, the ongoing renovation of Tennis Court 4 will be extended until the
end of May. This extension is essential to ensure the completion of all planned
enhancements and repairs to the highest standards.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Jimmy Wong
Tennis Convenor
15" May 2024



